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Sacramento City Unified School District leaders will stand in 

solidarity with other safe haven districts and sanctuary city 

officials at ICE Director town hall to show its support for policies 

that protect the rights of undocumented immigrants. 

The SCUSD will join other region leaders to send a strong message to federal Immigration and Customs 

Enforcement officials that it will continue to stand up for the rights of immigrant students and parents. 

WHO:                  Sacramento City Unified School District Board Members Jessie Ryan and Mai Vang, 

school district officials, other regional leaders 

 

WHAT:                Show of solidarity for immigrant rights at town Hall with Acting Director of 

Immigration and Customs Enforcement (ICE) 

 

WHEN:               Tuesday, March 28, 2017 @ 5:30pm 

 

WHERE:              Sacramento County Youth Gym at 4000 Branch Center Road  
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